
From: Dianne Brien
To: Julie Straka
Subject: Plan Change 48 - submitters feedback
Date: Tuesday, 20 August 2019 2:04:53 PM

Good afternoon Julie,
I live at 8 Wairau Road, in Oakura and put a submission forward at the above
commissioners hearing.  It was my understanding that evidence supplied and viewed
would be decided upon by the commissioners - I feel very disappointed that it would
appear that Mr McKie is now able to represent more information gathered from this
hearing prices - albeit he had the same amount of time to formulate information, in fact
longer as he must have been preparing long before it was put to council.  

I wish to state my disapproval at this situation.

Regards

Di Brien
Oakura

Di Brien
Licensed Agent REAA 2008
m 027 442 1980
e di@taranakiharcourts.co.nz
Bronze Sponsor Taranaki Arts Festival 2015
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